
 
 

Dear member,  
 
Hope you all enjoyed your Christmas and New Year celebrations. 
 
The 2013 race season begins in February and it is now time to consider applying for 
your licence. 
 
Please find attached your 2013 Membership and AIDKA Licence Application forms.  
It is important to note the following:  
 

 Payment must be included for both membership and licences (if applying for 
both) to be processed.  

 Complete the forms fully and sign each page.  

 Enclose the correct paperwork as necessary for your licence application (copy of 
logbook, birth certificate, ambulance cover). 

 You must use the 2013 Licence Application form to get a 2013 licence.  

 If you take advantage of the Driver/Pit Crew special, please submit both licences 
together. 

 If you require more forms, please see JKC website or contact Sharon via email.  

 Ensure that you email a passport sized photo in jpeg format with any new 
applications for a licence or if you wish to update your current photo.  

 If you wish to take advantage of bank transfer, please use the following bank 
details:  
Jenna Kart Club BSB: 633 000 Acct: 118 458 140 Bendigo Bank  

 Completed Membership and Licence applications should be posted to:  
 

JKC Secretary 
PO Box 559 

Belmont WA 6984 
 
Do not e-mail the forms as the originals are needed.  
 
Please allow two weeks for your licence to be returned to Sharon. Licences are not sent 
out to you when received, but you can pick them up at a race meeting or make 
arrangements to collect them. An e-mail (or text if you do not have e-mail) will be sent to 
advise you that your licence has been received by Sharon.  
 
If you have any questions, please ask.  
 
Have a great day. 
 
Sharon. 
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